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The Department of Mathematics at Morehouse College was honored to be recognized by the AMS in 2016 with its

Mathematics Programs That Make a Difference award. In this presentation, we describe how our department’s current

efforts build on the rich legacy of past department leaders Claude B. “Pop” Dansby, Henry “Doc” Gore, and others who

have taught generations of Black mathematics students and inspired many towards advanced degrees and careers in the

mathematical sciences. (Received September 20, 2016)

1


